
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           08 November 2017 17:03
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Dave Doherty
 
Name: Dave
Surname: Doherty

 
 
Message:
I started up my own business in Stockwell st, Drogheda in 1982.
I am appalled at the failure of Government's NPF to adequately cater for the development needs of this
large town in their programme.
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